
Ms. Brittany Lovell, Owner (reliablerecyclingllc@gmail.com) 
Reliable Recycling, LLC 
4400 6th St. SW Bldg 15 
Cedar Rapids, IA  52404  

RE: Notification of PCB Activity 

Dear Ms. Lovell:  

Thank you for filing the updated Notification of PCB Activity form. Your facility location listed below has 
been updated as follows: 

Received:  January 31, 2025 
TSCA ID Number:  IATSCA113789 
Handler Name:   Reliable Recycling, LLC 
Location Address: 4400 6th St. SW Bldg 15, Cedar Rapids IA  52404 

US EPA Region 7 received your notification of PCB Activity Form signed on January 31, 2025, and this 
letter serves as confirmation of your issued EPA ID # IATSCA113789. This number may be used for PCB-
related activities including manifests and any correspondence with the US EPA. If you need a Regulated 
Hazardous Waste EPA ID number under RCRA, you will need to submit ID Assignment Form (8700-
12A(6-90)) for your facility.  

If you have any further questions regarding this action, or for technical inquiries, please contact the 
Region 7 PCB Coordinator, Mrs. Annah Murray at murray.annah@epa.gov or at (913) 551-7895. 

If you have any questions regarding the PCB waste handlers database, please contact the ORCR PCB 
Team at ORCRPCBs@epa.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Eric Gorman 
Branch Supervisor 
RCRA Corrective Action Branch 
Land, Chemical & Redevelopment Division 

cc: Susan Johnson, IDNR (susan.johnson@dnr.iowa.gov) 
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